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Comments I am objecting to this proposal because I am very concerned about the increased traffic
these homes will cause in the immediate vicinity of the plot. Turning right out of Golf Club
Road, which you would do for several of the proposed houses, is a blind turn and
significantly increases the risk of an accident. I am also very concerned that about the risk of
a traffic incident because a very large number of children use Golf Club Road/Brookmans
Avenue as a back entry in Chancellors School. The children are often distracted ( as children
often are) and are not as traffic sensitive as they should be. I fear a child could be hit by a
car in such a circumstance. I believe it to be an over development of the site. Brookmans
Avenue is a road of large detached homes. These homes are much smaller than others in the
road and are out of character. These homes are, in my view , damaging to the property
values of houses in close proximity.
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